L-6-3_Short-Answer Letter


123 Learnalot Drive
Sunnidale, PA 00000

March 10, 2012
Editor
City News

500 Main Street

Sunnidale, PA 00000

Dear Editor:
I am writing this letter to express concern about the lack of organized sports available here in Sunnidale. The town of Sunnidale needs to offer more organized sports for our children in order to keep them healthy. Organized sports teach children valuable life skills that they will use later in life.

Participating in organized sports promotes the idea of getting fit and staying fit. Children who participate in organized sports generally participate later in life in activities that encourage fitness. Statistics show that in 2008, 19.6% of children aged 6 to 11 were considered obese. Organized sports will help children become active and healthy.
Playing an organized sport allows students to meet and interact with their peers outside of school. It allows children to work as a team and feel part of something. It also provides a way for children with similar interests to get together.
Playing an organized sport builds confidence and self-esteem. Participants don’t have to win, but working hard as a team and receiving praise from parents and coaches help children feel good about themselves.
One life-long skill that children gain from playing organized sports is how to be competitive in a positive way. They learn how to be a good sport, accept wins with the losses, and get back out there and try again. This skill will follow children throughout their lives and help them to set and reach future goals.
As you can see, there are many benefits for children who play organized sports. Without the opportunity to participate in such activities, the children of Sunnidale will not be able to gain these valuable assets. Please encourage the town to offer more organized sporting activities for our children.

Sincerely,
A Concerned Parent
